Bronte Precinct Minutes.
6th.December 2004
Bronte Public School

Meeting opened at 7pm.

Councillor in attendance: George Copeland
Convenor: Alma Jarvis
Attendance:15 Persons
Apologies: Cr. Ingrid Strewe, Cr. Richard Davidson, Nicole Stevens, David Ellison.

Topics discussed:
1) Police Report
2) Open Forum

1::Police Report: Jane Heffernan
There has been a spate of incidents recently regarding stolen vehicles.

1/11/04 Bayview St. Two males were caught and charged with stealing a handbag from a motor vehicle. The car was parked in the owners garage. This incident happened at 1pm.

Mid Nov. goods stolen from a car in Palmerston Ave. This incident happened between 5.30pm and 5.35pm,whilst the owner was unloading goods from the car into the house.

2/12/04 Car stolen from Dickson St.

All these incidents happened in daylight hours so the suggestion is not to be complacent and think robberies only happen in daylight hours
Vigilance is required at all hours.

2:: Open Forum: Questions and concerns.

a) Traffic Murray St. a pereniall problem, speeding is rampant after much discussion the following motion will be presented to council

Motion:
Bronte Precinct requests Waverley Council to provide the Precinct their Traffic Management Plan for the Municipality by the next Precinct meeting.
Proposer: Mathew Iorfino Seconder: Alma Jarvis..

b) Noise: Enquiries regarding excess noise emanating from a party.
Answer from Police representative : report any intolerable noise to local Police Station, this can be done at any time day or night.
One phone call may not be enough so be persistent with your complaint.

c) Municipality Appearance. Concern has been continually expressed within our Precinct regarding the unkempt state of our streets, gutters and nature strips.
Nature strip planting on an ad -hoc basis leads to a hodge podge appearance of our streets.
A request was made for a council representative to attend a Precinct meeting and present some information regarding this process.

d) Precinct motions and requests: The meeting voiced their dissatisfaction re. the presentation of motions to Council and actions taken in relation to them.
e.g. A letter signed by residents of Darling St. and Harlowe Pl expressing their concerns about the neglected state of their streets was passed onto council.
Work was carried out to the surface of the road as a result of this request but was washed away in the first rainfall.
Suggestion: more follow up to take place in this process

e) Tamarama Park Draft Plan of Management October 2004: After reading the Draft plan of management many residents were concerned about it's contents and the consultative process involved
.
Some questions asked.

. Kiosk .. size ,funding and unavailability of Engineers report.

Trees.. will they be moved back to provide angle parking.

Meeting minutes...not comprehensive enough.

It was felt that there was not enough time allocated for presenting submissions.

Motion to be presented to Council.

Bronte Precinct request that the Tamarama Park Draft Plan of Management,October 2004,be withdrawn forthwith.
.
Proposer..Michael Donnan Seconder.. Carlu Carter.


The meeting drew to a close at 8.40pm.
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